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 Glenluce Primary School

Newsletter – 3rd November 2014
It is great to feel that we have the school back to ourselves this week.  That was a very stressful week, as we are not used to having visitors into our school in such a capacity.
School Blog Site
https://blogs.glowscotland.org.uk/dg/GlenlucePrimary/
Library

A reminder that the library sessions will now take place on Thursday mornings.
Nursery, P.1/2 and P.3/4 Cinema Visit

These classes will be visiting the Ryan Centre tomorrow (Tuesday3rd) to watch the Gruffalo.  They will leave the school at 9.30 a.m. and return by 11.30 p.m.  The children will get their interval upon their return.

Feis Rois
The traditional music making group will be visiting P.6/7 for the next few weeks to train the children how to play the tin whistle.  These should prove to be really stimulating sessions.
Tri Golf
The younger pupils have been offered tri golf sessions after school.  These take place from 3.00 p.m. until 4.00 p.m. on Tuesday evenings.
Poppy Sale
Poppies are on sale at the school at present.  Could you remind your children that a reasonable amount of a donation is preferable, as there are some younger children who are expecting a poppy for as little as 2p.  The money as you know goes to an extremely important cause.
Achievement Wall

The Parent Council has agreed that we should set up an achievement wall in the school.  If any children win certificates or have photographs of something that they have been successful at, then we will display it on the board.  Achievement is as important as attainment to our children, and it is therefore important that we focus on all the positive aspects of our pupil’s lives.  I have spoken to the children at assembly today regarding this.
Rugby Training

Rugby training will take place this week on Thursday at 3.00 p.m.
Football Training
Mrs Teears will take football training on Wednesdays from 3.00p.m. until 4.00p.m.  
Netball Training

Netball will take place this Monday.
Authority Visit
The initial feedback I have received was very positive.  It was a very stressful week for all those involved.  My reward is to go out to Cargenbridge Primary at the end of the month to visit in the same capacity as the Head Teacher visited ours.  There were no major recommendations, but suggestions for further improvements were offered.  These were greatly appreciated, as we all constantly strive to improve the capacity of our school.  I will share these with you when I receive the final report.
I really appreciate all your support with our school.  If there are any issues or questions that you wish answered, then please feel welcome to contact me at any time.  If you have any suggestions appropriate to the Parent Council or P.T.A., then your opinions and views are always appreciated.  We are also always looking for new members for both these organizations and indeed everyone should feel welcome to attend.
Kindest regards,
James D. Ferguson.  
Head Teacher
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